
 
 

 
 

SCR PUBLIC SCHOOL  

 

Date: - 17.04.2021    Circular No. SCRP/010/2021-22 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings from SCR Public School 
 

This is to inform you that as per government directives, 
classes from Nur-12 will be only online from 19.04.2021 
(Monday) till further notice. 
 
If there is any urgent work, then only parents are requested to 
visit the school provided they wear all safety gear required for 
COVID-19 protection.  
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